




DCAS Notes 3/18/10 – Page 3 

 
OTHER 
 
Robert Cabral indicated that he should have brought an issue to DCAS last month and requested that 
the following recommendation made by Oxnard College Academic Senate be reflected in the DCAS 
Notes:   
 
 The following is the consensus from the OC Academic Senate: 

It is recommended that the district spend  $5 million from the unallocated reserve fund to offset 
the “projected” budget cuts for FY11.  

 
NEXT MEETING 

April 15, 2010 – 8:30 a.m.  Meeting will be rescheduled and committee will be polled/notified 
via email. 

 
 
Meeting was adjourned at approximately 10:07 a.m.   


